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 Dear Committee Secretary, 

Re: public health and other legislation (extension of expiring provisions) amendment bill 2022 (bill) 

I am writing to formally advise I do not support the Bill or the extension of the state of emergency in QLD. 

In her press statement today Friday 4th March 2022, the QLD Premier herself announced that Covid-19 cases continue to 
decline.   

The hospitals have not been overrun and the death toll due to covid-19 is negligible in comparison to the rates of death in other 
illnesses.   

The past 2 years have had a devastating impact to the community at large, right down to me personally.  Now, as the virus is not 
as deadly as it originally was, the risk to the community is greater for continuing with restrictions and mandates than the virus 
itself.  I am opposed to restrictions and mandates continuing. I am opposed to people being bullied, coerced and forced to give up 
their sovereignty over their own body to retain employment.   I am opposed to lockdowns and mandatory mask wearing. I am 
appalled that the only narrative has been to vaccinate while other effective treatments were withheld thus causing undue illness to 
people. When the required vaccine numbers were achieved and cases rose showing the vaccines ineffective, the goal posts kept 
being pushed back to still impede on peoples rights. 

Over the past 2 years, I have witnessed unnecessary, great segregation in the community due to the fear the government and 
media have continued to bombard people with daily using over inflated reports.   

Evidence shows the unvaccinated pose no greater threat to the community than vaccinated, yet the punishment for being 
unvaccinated continues unnecessarily..  I do not support this and restrictions must be lifted.  Businesses need to be encouraged to 
stop mandating 'no jab, no job'.  The lies surrounding the non-existent health emergency and threat the virus has to the community 
has to end.  Teachers and health care workers need to be re-instated.   

I could write pages of the devastating affect the state of emergency has caused due to the overreach of it being already extended 
but I believe the Committee genuinely is aware the state of emergency is not required to continue and therefore any extension 
cannot proceed. 

The Bill and the Extension of the State of Emergency must be rejected.  The corruption of power needs to cease. 

I am available for further clarification if required.. 

Kind regards, 

Adena Greenstreet 
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Sent from my iPhone 
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